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Next week’s Lenten Dinner will be 
served on Wednesday, April 6, from 
5:30-6:30p.m. in the Fellowship Hall 
at our downtown Kankakee location.  
The midweek service will follow at 
7:00. 
 
Human Care will be serving BBQ 
sandwiches, chips, applesauce, and 
veggies.  We would love to have 
you join us for this time of fellowship 
and worship! 
 
CHOIR: Mr. Ferrebee’s 6th-8th 
grade school choir will be singing in 
the Lenten service.  Please have 
your students there (remember, this 
is at the downtown church) by 6:30 
that evening to practice! 
 
 
8th GRADE 
SHARE NIGHT!   
There will be a 
share night fundraiser on Tuesday, 
April 19th, from 5:00-8:00p.m. to 
benefit our 8th grade class. Dine-in, 
drive-thru, and mobile orders will all 
go toward their fundraising efforts. 
No flyer is needed! 
 
 

The giving board is still up in the 
front hallway! Please take an enve-
lope and fill it with 
the dollar amount 
on the outside, 
then return it to 
the box in the of-
fice.  All proceeds 
will go into our    
family tuition ac-
count. 
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Report cards for 3rd quarter are 
now available to view!  Please 
check these via Fast Direct. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
UPCOMING DATES 
Apr 1  Family Reading Night 
Apr 4-9 Girls’ HOME basket-
  ball tournament 
Apr 7  Spring pictures 
  (NEW DATE!) 
Apr 10-12 NLSA Accreditation 
  Visit 
Apr 12 School board meeting 
Apr 15-18 Easter break 
Apr 19 8th grade share night 
  fundraiser at Culver’s 
Apr 22 Sports Banquet 
  Class Easter Parties 
  (More details to come!)
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our current chapel offering will go 
to Comfort Dogs. Launched in Au-
gust 2008, the Lutheran Church 
Charities K-9 Comfort Dog Ministry 
is a national human-care ministry 
embracing the unique, calming na-
ture and skills of purebred Golden 
Retrievers. The LCC K-9 Comfort 
Dogs are a bridge for compassion-
ate ministry, opening doors for con-
versation about faith and creating 
opportunities to share the mercy, 
compassion, presence, and procla-
mation of Jesus Christ.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.stpaulslutheran.net/


Family Reading Night 

Put on your cape, and enjoy a night of 

reading  fun with your family.  We hope to 

see you there! 

Superhero attire is encouraged. 

Friday, April 1st  

5:30-7:30 P.M. at St. Paul’s Lutheran 

School 




